
Design and construction professionals volunteer for Bella
Tucker project
September 02, 2010 - Northern New England

A large contingency of professionals from the design and construction industry have donated their
time to assist with a 2,500 s/f addition/renovation for 8-year old Bella Tucker and her family's home.
Bella is a quadruple amputee due to a recent near fatal infection, Streptococcus Pneumonia Sepsis
with Disseminated Intravascular Coagulation.
The volunteers include: neighbors Tammy Kozlowski, Lisa and Derek Felix, Amee McNamara of
Blackdog Builders, civil engineer Jen Hamwey, Mike Guilmet of Allen & Major Associates, Inc., Keith
Boyle and Nik Middleton of CUBE 3 Studio Architects and Tony Nigro of Suffolk Construction.
The town of Londonderry has been a full partner from day one and has assisted in accelerating the
project and clearing any potential obstacles that may arise. 
The Berry Fund, visit www.berryfund.org, a local non-profit organization has been a resource for the
project.
For more information or to assist visit Bella's website www.bellatucker.org.
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